
81/05 - 2005/2006 CORPORATE BASKET OF PI’s – QUARTER ONE REPORT:  A 
report by the performance Officer was submitted which outlined those PIs that were 
unlikely to meet their year-end performance target, as detailed in Appendix 1.  Referring 
to Appendix 1 to the report the Executive Director (Corporate Policy and Improvement) 
reported that, on the penultimate sentence of the officer comments on performance 
indicator LATS1, the word ‘likely’ should be replaced by ‘unlikely’. 
 
RESOLVED (UNANIMOUSLY): 
 
That the report be noted. 
 
Reason for making decision:   
 
A decision is required as the information is presented as part of the Council’s 
performance management arrangements. 
 
Alternative option considered and rejected:  
 
No alternative options were considered as reporting progress on the Council’s 
2005/2006 performance is a key part of the Council’s performance management 
arrangements. 
 

(6.15 pm – 6.16 pm) 
 

(D) 
 


